
The date: 1/29/2025 
The week number: 5 
The walk number: 1798 
The weather: 57 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Judi Sato, 

Chris Moreno, Chip O’Connor, Ellen Yu 
The birds (22) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

7  Bushtit 0.62 

2 American Crow 1 

15 Mourning Dove 0.88 

6 House Finch 0.88 

1 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.25 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.38 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

1 Cassin’s Kingbird 0 

2 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.75 

3 Northern Mockingbird 0.88 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.38 

4 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

2 Common Raven 1 

1 Red-naped Sapsucker 0 

1 House Sparrow 0.62 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

8 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:05 
 
Well, Ashish’s theory didn’t pan out. We did not see a big excess of birds due to the recent fires. 
We observed 22 species, 1.7 short of the prediction. But, we did see two great birds, a Cassin’s 
Kingbird and a Red-naped Sapsucker. So, that translates into a great walk by my standards. We 
also welcomed back Judi, who had been out with some “one-thing-after-another’s”  for several 
weeks. It was good to have her back. 
 
Alan,  
1/31/2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


